From: Byrd, Michael L.

Sent: Friday, July 15, 2022 2:38 PM

To: DiBiase, Thomas A. Cc: Schamel, Mark

Subject: Re: Memorial Fund Request

Ok, thank you, MOC have said differently. I will address on my own. USCP will not look good as a result.

Mike

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 15, 2022, at 11:22 AM, DiBiase, Thomas A.

wrote:

Lieutenant Byrd,

I know we discussed this informally a few months ago but I'm sorry Memorial Fund to you for the events of January 6th. I know this is o expenses.

Tad

Thomas A. (Tad) DiBiase General Counsel U.S. Capitol Police rm you formally that the Capitol Police Board has decided not to disburse any funds from the inting but, as we discussed, your GoFundMe, which was very successful, would have covered these